Sprague Arena Winter Activities

We are pleased to announce that the Sprague and Area Arena will be offering a wide range of winter
activities this winter. Winter Equipment will be available for use during designated times: Snowshoes
for all age groups, walking poles, traction cleats, toboggans, and pedometers.

Activities with use of the equipment will be held on weekends starting in January, pending inclement
weather. Activities open to all age groups. This is a great opportunity for individuals and families to
get outside and enjoy the benefits of physical activity in the winter months.

Stay tuned on Community Corner Facebook page for dates, times, and schedule of activities.
Equipment is available for use by families or groups. Damage deposit required. For information
contact Rae-Anne Hebel at 204-437-2335 or raeanne.hebel@hotmail.com




